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Dear Stakeholder, 

The new pedestrian bridge installation is scheduled from 10 p.m. to 5 a.m. Tuesday, Aug. 18. During the 
installation, US 92 (International Speedway Boulevard) will be closed – eastbound and westbound – between 
Daytona Boulevard and Bill France Boulevard.  

Well-marked detours will be in place. Maps and graphics of the detour are attached for your reference. 

Detours: 
• Traffic going eastbound on US 92 will turn left on to Daytona Boulevard, right on to Avenue B, and

then right on to Bill France Boulevard, where US 92 eastbound can be accessed. 
• Traffic going westbound on US 92 will turn right on to Bill France Boulevard, left on to Avenue B,

left on to Industrial Parkway, right on to Avenue A, and left on to West Road, where US 92 
westbound can be accessed 

All businesses within the construction zone will be accessible during the instillation of the pedestrian bridge. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 386-740-3519 or by email at 
Bradley.Bauknecht@dot.state.fl.us. You may also contact Katie Widdison, Public Involvement Coordinator, at 
386-212-0449 or by email at Katie.Widdison@dot.state.fl.us.  

For more information about this, and all Central Florida state roadway projects, visit 
www.cflroads.com. 

Sincerely, 

Bradley Bauknecht 
FDOT Project Manager 
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